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16-0253-GA-BTX 

From: webmaster@puc.state.oh.us 
To: PUCO ContactThePUCO 
Subject: PUCO CONTACT FORM: 107689 
Received: 6/27/2016 3:19:02 PM 
Message: 
WEB ID: 107689 AT:06-27-2016 at 03:18 PM 

Related Case Number: 

TYPE: Comment 

NAME: Mr. William Keller 

CONTACT SENDER ? No 

MAILING ADDRESS: 

• 9570 Benchmark Ln 
• Blue Ash 
. Blue Ash, Ohio 45242 
. USA 

PHONE INFORMATION: 

. Home: 5138919299 

. Alternative; 5138919299 
• Fax; (no fax number provided?) 

E-MAIL: (no e-mail address provided) 

INDUSTRy:Gas 

ACCOUNT INFORMATION: 

• Company: Duke Energy 
• Name on account: William Keller 
• Service address: 9570 Benchmark Ln 
• Service phone; 5138919299 
• (no account number provided?) 

COMMENT DESCRIPTION: 
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mailto:webmaster@puc.state.oh.us


Re: 16-0253-GA_BLX The proposed high pressure pipeline through areas of high residency, 
schools and business is a bad idea. As someone who has worked both in commercial banking and 
a regulatory agency, I have working knowledge of Risk Management. The risks in the financial 
industry were primarily financial and did not put human lives at risk. The proposed pipeline puts 
lives at risk primarily for the financial benefit of shareholders. Although there may be long term 
benefits to consumers of a high pressure pipeline, I for one, support a safer route, even if it 
means higher cost. Look to Flint Michigan for a perfect example of short term thinking. Those 
who vote in favor of the pipeline, regardless of their positions will be held accountable. 


